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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

usretiredlOl=msn.com@mailgun.org on behalf of leon <usretiredlOl@msn.com> 
Friday, August 09, 2013 8:48 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

leon Escalante 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

jwquinn=hotmaiI.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of John cjwquinn@hotmail.com> 
Friday, August 09, 2013 6:36 AM 

Dear Commissioner, 

Those using solar panels deserve the rate breaks they are now getting stop trying to  penalize them in order to  prop up 
your shaky business model. Your efforts are hurting the solar industry, and stifle innovation. Stop. 

John Quinn 

John Quinn 
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Trisha A. Moraan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mlsswvr=aol.com@mailgun.org on behalf of Melissa <mlsswvr@aol.com> 
Friday, August 09, 2013 6:14 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Weaver 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

desertuke=icloud.com@mailgun.org on behalf of Raymond <desertuke@icloud.com> 
Friday, August 09, 2013 1:42 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Raymond Badynskyj 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mejlopez62=gmail.com@mailgun.org on behalf of JUDY <mejlopez62@gmail.com> 
Friday, August 09, 2013 12:16 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Com m issio ne r, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

JUDY LOPEZ 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bendover=aol.corn@rnaiIgun.org on behalf of Ben Dover < bendover@aol.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 10:40 PM 
Stu mp-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Ben Dover APS Solar Killers 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Iblackwellll=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Linda <Iblackwellll@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:44 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Blackwell 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Iblackwellll=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Linda < Iblackwellll@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:44 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Blackwell 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

casecheryll941=gmail.com@mailgun.org on behalf of Cheryl <casecheryll941 
@gmail.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:42 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment t o  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Case 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joseralvardo=rnsn.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of Jose <joseralvardo@msn.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:07 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Jose Alvarado 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cristybeltran83=yahoo.com@mailgun.org on behalf of cristina <cristybeltran83 
@ya hoo.com > 
Thursday, August 08,2013 8:02 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

cristina beltran 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

georgevanw=aoI.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of George cgeorgevanw@aol.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 7:28 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

George van Wageningen 
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Trisha A. Moraan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wagner25O8=q.c0m@maiIgun.org on behalf of Duane <wagner2508@q.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 7:24 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is  only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year 

Sincerely, 

Duane Wagner 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

b.greig=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Bill e b.greig@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 5:23 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Greig 

Bill Greig 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jmoehnke=cox.net@maiIgun.org on behalf of James <jmoehnke@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 4:52 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our  ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

James Moehnke 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

andesint=mm.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of Eric <andesint@msn.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 4:23 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

I Eric Busch 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rstig61=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Carole <rstig61@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 4:04 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Carole Huber 
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I Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

pamela-in-kc=yahoo.corn@maiIgun.org on behalf of Pamela 
< pamela-in-kc@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 4:OO PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 
Pamela Rigg 

Pamela Rigg 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

BKUBIAK=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of ROBERT <BKUBIAK@COX.NET> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 3:51 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Com m issione r, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

~ 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Si n ce re I y, 

ROBERT KUBIAK 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

coyotesll=juno.corn@maiIgun.org on behalf of henry <coyotesll@juno.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 3:19 PM 

Dear Commissioner, 
This advertising campaign is full of misrepresentations and LIES. This is an attempt to create jealously and is totally 
wrong. They are trying to  maintain their fa t  jobs and cronyism and outright graft. 

I urge you to vote against net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, Henry Sirois 

henry sirois 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ingham05=cox.net@maiIgun.org on behalf of Joel cingham05@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 3:06 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive sub.sidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Joel lngham 

22 

mailto:ingham05=cox.net@maiIgun.org


From: 
Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

kylecra=gmaiI.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of Kyle < kylecra@gmail.com> 
Thursday, August 08, 2013 2:54 PM 

Dear Commissioner, 

I urge you to vote against net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Kyle 

Kyle Cramer 

23 

mailto:kylecra=gmaiI.corn@mailgun.org


Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rnadhurajp=yahoo.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of mbika <madhurajp@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 2:28 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year 

Sincerely, 

mbika Kollaikal 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kangaslynn=aol.corn@rnailgun.org on behalf of Lynn < kangaslynn@aol.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 2:25 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Cornforth 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jeriehl=earthlink.net@mailgun.org on behalf of James <jeriehl@earthlink.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 2:21 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Since re I y, 

James Riehl 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

robert.ward=azbar.org@mailgun.org on behalf of Robert <robert.ward@azbar.org> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 11:54 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dea r Com m issioner, 
please continue to  subsidize solar panels so that our utility bill does not increase from the cost of new generating 
stations, but we instead make use of the sun'sfree energy. Robert Ward 

Robert Ward 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tedford=frontiernet.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Thomas <tedford@frontiernet.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 10:57 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are lef t  paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Tedford 
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Trisha A. Moraan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

johnsonl550=wbhsi.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Morris <johnsonl550@wbhsi.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 10:25 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Morris Johnson 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rya nu n mac k= g ma i I.com @ ma ilg u n .org on be ha If of rya n < rya n u n rnac k@g mai Lcom > 
Thursday, August 08,2013 1 O : l l  AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

Please don't be persuaded by this ridiculous anti-solar campaign. Stick to  your guns and help bring Arizona into the 21st 
Century, with realistic approaches to  the difficulties of adopting new technologies. Renewable energy and the smart grid 
are the wave of the future. Do not allow alarmist rhetoric like the Prosper campaign drag Arizona into the dark ages. 

ryan unmack 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

asutto84=cox.net@maiIgun.org on behalf of Ann <asutto84@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:55 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Sutton 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lconfer=juno.corn@maiIgun.org on behalf of Larry <Iconfer@juno.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:47 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Confer 

32 

mailto:lconfer=juno.corn@maiIgun.org


Trisha A. Moraan 

From: 
Sent: 

Subject: 
I To: 

steve=mcenaney.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Steve csteve@mcenaney.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 9:36 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Com m issio ne r, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year 

Sincerely, 

Steve McEnaney 
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Trisha A. Moraan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sscafaru=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Serghei <sscafaru@cox.net> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 8:41 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Serghei Scafaru 
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~ Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

russkohuth=rnsn.corn@mailgun.org on behalf of Russell <russkohuth@msn.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 7:25 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Russell Kohuth 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jtmillerl=live.com@mailgun.org on behalf of john <jtmillerl@live.com> 
Thursday, August 08,2013 6:06 AM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year 

Sincere I y, 

john miller 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

philhuerta=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Philip <philhuerta@cox.net> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 10:17 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Huerta 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

philhuerta=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Philip cphilhuerta@cox.net> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 10:17 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Huerta 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

samsor=cox.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Sam <samsor@cox.net> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 6:02 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Sam Sorensen 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

flugtek=yahoo.corn@maiIgun.org on behalf of tom <flugtek@yahoo.com> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 4:37 PM 

Dear Commissioner, 

This Prosper group is spreading outright lies that I receive 5 times for the electricity for my solar panels. I haven't 
received a dime from SRP. I'm sure you know it 's all lies so you better not think of bowing to  outside AZ interests. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Layton 

tom layton 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

josecastillo534=gmaiI.com@mailgun.org on behalf of jose <josecastillo534 
@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 4:11 PM 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

jose castillo 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

sk8dad=hotmail.com@mailgun.org on behalf of Ian <sk8dad@hotmail.com> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 3:56 PM 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to need access to the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to get worse unless you vote to reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Ian Maclnnes 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Felixmartinez78=hotmail.com@mailgun.org on behalf of Felix < Felixmartinez78 
@hotmail.com > 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 3:54 PM 
Stump-Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dea r Com m issio ne r, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to  choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to  pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to vote for net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Felix Martinez 
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Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: Stump-Web 
Subject: Real Net Metering Reform 

fxmqik=cableone.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Celestial <fxmqik@cableone.net> 
Friday, August 09, 2013 6:06 AM 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans will benefit if more people use solar power. Solar power can 
free us from needing an electrical grid. I am happy to  subsidize solar 
panels for businesses and private individuals in any way I can. Please 
support subsidies for solar power. Thank you. 

I urge you to  vote AGAINST net metering reform this year. 

Sincerely, 

Celestial Sojourner 

1 

mailto:fxmqik=cableone.net@mailgun.org


Trisha A. Morgan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Itphelps=netscape.net@mailgun.org on behalf of Larry <Itphelps@netscape.net> 
Wednesday, August 07,2013 1:59 PM 
Stump- Web 
Real Net Metering Reform 

Dear Commissioner, 

All Arizonans benefit from a reliable electrical grid that sustains our economic and population growth and powers our 
critical infrastructure, such as water facilities, hospitals, schools, and more. The successful adoption of solar in our 
community has not lessened the need for a reliable grid, and 
solar users continue to  need access to  the grid just like non-solar users. 
The challenge we now face is that the net metering subsidies designed to  spur the adoption of solar are outstripping 
their benefits, and the situation is only going to  get worse unless you vote to  reform the system now. 

If more individuals receive subsidized power, there will be fewer who remain to  foot the bill for the grid. That is not 
sustainable. 

In a free market, individuals should be able to choose solar, and many stand in support of preserving that choice. But 
utilities subject to  the existing net metering policy are being forced to pay solar users more than five times the market 
price, and other Arizonans are left paying the bill. 

This is NOT about solar. It is about fairness and ensuring reliable power. 
Solar has a bright future in Arizona. Arizona is number one in total installed solar capacity per capita, and ranks second, 
behind California, for total installed solar energy capacity. Updating the state’s net metering policy will protect our 
commitment to  solar, but not doing so would jeopardize our ability to  provide a reliable power grid for future Arizonans. 

I urge you to  vote for net metering reform this year. 

Since re I y, 

Larry Phelps 
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